
Good Faith Estimates Now Available for Patients without Health Insurance & 
Insured Patients Paying Directly for Care without Filing Insurance 

Kansas Orthopaedic Center, P.A. is pleased to comply with a new law that requires 
health care providers to give patients an estimate of their bills for health care items 
and services before patients receive them if patients do not have health insurance or 
they are choosing not to use their health insurance. 

You have the right to receive a Good Faith Estimate for the total expected cost of any 
health care items or services upon request or when scheduling such items or services. 

If you schedule a health care item or service at least 3 business days in advance, we 
will provide a written Good Faith Estimate to you within 1 business day after 
scheduling. 

If you schedule a health care item or service at least 10 business days in advance, we 
will give you a written Good Faith Estimate within 3 business days after scheduling. 

You may also ask any health care provider or facility for a written Good Faith 
Estimate before you schedule an item or service. If you do, the health care provider 
must provide it within 3 business days after you ask. 

If you receive a bill that is at least $400 more than your Good Faith Estimate from our 
provider or facility, you may dispute the bill. Please contact our office to discuss this.  

Always save a copy or picture of your Good Faith Estimate and the bill. 

For questions or more information about your right to receive a Good Faith Estimate, 
visit www.cms.gov/nosurprises/consumers, email 
FederalPPDRQuestions@cms.hhs.gov, or call 1-800-985-3059. 

You may also contact our Patient Accounts Billing Team for more information: 

Andra Webster, 316-838-2020 and kocbilling@koc-pa.com. 

 


